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With respect to HJR 201, why is this needed and why does it need to be attached 

statewide to our property taxes? 

It seems that this is a violation of measure 11 which capped property tax increases. 

I don't see the need for this if tax paying Oregonians are receiving kicker refunds this 

year.  

The legislature can't seem to budget, but it can continue to spend needlessly. 

How many of your non-profit buddies are making 6 figure salaries but are only 

studying problems which make them worse. 

We in Oregon are overtaxed by the legislature.  

You need to work within the current revenue stream & not come up with clever new 

ways to tax property. 

Thanks to Bidenomics & net zero green taxes, Oregonians costs have doubled & 

many are having to chose between utilities & food. 

My income has NOT DOUBLED. 

Yet the Oregon government wants more. 

Do you want to be just or do you want to be hated oppressive overlords that take all 

our income. 

Stop this tax discussion immediately and learn to live within your means. 

BTW NO MONEY FOR ILLEGALS! 

OREGON SCHOOL are a mess, not due to funding. 

 


